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January 16, 2025 
 
Thursday, January 16  PAC Meeting 7:00 pm in the library 
Friday, January 17  TCBY Frozen Yogurt Treat Day 
Thursday, January 23  PAC Hot lunch – Red Robin 
 
Please regularly check the school website for calendar and event updates. 

 
 
Student Led Conferences – Thursday, January 30th 
Our annual Studen-led conferences will take place on Thursday, January 30th. This is 
an opportunity for your students to guide you through their learning to date this 
school year. Conferences will be held from 2:00 – 6:00 pm. Classroom teachers will 
provide further information specific to individual classes. 
 
A reminder that students will be dismissed at 1:40 on Thursday to facilitate the 
conferences. Please arrange for early pickup.  
 
 
Kindergarten Registration Opens Soon 
Program of Choice registration closed yesterday. Information from the district regarding placement will be 
sent to families by the end of the month.  
 
Registration for English Kindergarten takes places Februarya 4th to 7th. Information and registration 
documents are available to download on the school district website’s registration page: 
 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
 

If your child was born in 2020, they are eligible to register for Kindergarten for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
 

Achoo! 
As we continue to work our way through cold and flu season, please remember 
preventing the spread of illness is best achieved by staying at home when we’re sick. 
While we encourage attendance as much as possible, when our little ones are sick, 
please keep them home until they’re better. This is especially true if students have had a 
fever, have been vomiting, or had gastro illness such as diarrhea. Health officials 
recommend students are symptom-free for 24-48 hours from fever or vomiting before 
returning to school to limit the spread of disease. It is all of our responsibility to help 
curb the spread of diseases during the height of respiratory disease season. 
 
Please ensure you use the attendance function on the website, or call the school office 
after 8:00 am, to report any absences.  
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